Subject:

Coronavirus Update

Date: Tuesday, 21 September 2021 4:20:00 PM



Tuesday 21 September 2021

Dear colleagues,

To assist Federation University's planning for return to campus and approach to COVID-19 vaccination, please complete the brief anonymous <u>Federation Vaccination Survey</u> by Monday 4 October 2021.

The information collected will help to better understand how staff and students feel about COVID-19 vaccinations and inform the way in which the University will approach vaccinations. The survey comprises eight short questions and should take less than five minutes to complete. It is completely anonymous and data will only be reported in aggregate. Similar surveys are being conducted by other universities.

For more information, please contact Human Resources at <a href="https://hregistaline.com/h

Stay safe and stay well.

On behalf of the COVID-19 Transition Control Group

Federation University footer

